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Thank you to the Parish Council for getting the fencing and drive completed this year. 

We have had a great success in "lockdown" brought us with having the allotments worked on by current, new allotment holders and their families and the amount of produce we all have grown. All plots are being taken take of now, and a good helpful community spirit being fostered.

We plan to reach a point that our excess produce could be sold from the site to the villagers to raise funds . Also with the UK 'opening up' we will be able to hold the Summer Produce, arts and Craft event which we had to postpone from last year. 

